
1 | P a g e  
Friends Meeting Minutes 
 

 
 

 
 

Friends of Anastasia Friends Meeting– Thursday Jan 14, 2021 – ZOOM Meeting  
 
President:  Rich Gallik – Present 
Vice President:  Rita Roberts – Present 
Secretary: Louise Gallik – Present 
Treasurer: Katrina Denny –Present 
Board Members - Present – Kevin Monroe, Cecile Nusbaum, Beth McCoy 
Board Members (absent) - Nico Recore, Bob Hazelton 
Anastasia State Park – Mary Mazyck   
Members-       
 
Thank you Cecile for setting up this Zoom meeting.  
 
Meeting was called to order at 6 PM.  
 
Mission Statement: To generate supplemental resources which will provide increased 

recreational opportunities and further enhance protection of the natural and cultural 

resources of Anastasia State Park.  
 

The December 10, 2020 Minutes were approved. Discussion of the Annual Friends 

Membership Meeting and Luncheon was postponed until Spring 2021.   

 

President’s comments-  

a. Welcome all 

b. Ranger’s Residence Project – We are still collecting bids for construction and asking 

for donations of materials for this project. We are certain to have many Ranger 

hours of help as well as anyone willing to volunteer their time. Rich read his letter to 

our Life Membership where he asked for their donations to help fund this project. 

We have had one Life Member (Dennis & Kathy Salvati) make a donation for the 

Project.  

c. Purchased a printer for Ranger Station @ $59.00 

d. Next Endless Summer Run will be September 11, 2021. Thanks to The Park and 

Mark we did not have to pay the Runners Fee for ESR 2020 (normally $1.00 per 

runner.) 

e. Katrina and Rich are working on the 2021 Budget (we will submit to Board for 

discussion at next meeting). 
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Anastasia State Park Report – Mary Mazyck  

  

a. Mary reports that the State Parks are having a record year with folks wanting to 

spend time outdoors and in a safe environment. 

b. This has been an excellent opportunity to shut down portions of the campsites to do 

maintenance. The Island Beach Shop and Grill have been reroofed. 

c. The AmeriCorps volunteers will be starting at the Park in the next few weeks. 

 

d. Financial Report – Katrina.  December 2020 Financials have been sent to the Board. 

Our fundraisers have been limited this year because of Covid restrictions. The AMP 

will be restarting concerts on a smaller scale so we hope to receive fees from parking 

in the near future 

 

 

Membership Report – Bob – Working on membership and transfer of information.  New 

Spreadsheets reorganized so volunteers can input information easily. 

Rita Roberts – A cleanup may be planned for April or May as the high school seniors have 

asked to volunteer. 

 

Web Site/Facebook -Cecile.   Improvements ongoing - will be going “LIVE” shortly. Cecile 

asked for photos of the truck we purchased last year and the two Golf Carts (Rich will 

forward). Online payment soon to be available. 

 

New Business: Annual Meeting will be scheduled for Spring 2021.  

 

Our next meeting will be February 11, 2021 Board Meeting  

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:30pm. 
 


